
Egypt’s drug authority ‘a long-awaited law’: pharmaceutical division head    

The pharmaceutical division has held a seminar to discuss the new drug authority bill. 
Representatives of small and medium-sized pharmaceutical companies have objected to the 
EGP 1 million fee to register a new drug. The division head hailed the proposed law but 
expressed reservation about the proposed legal immunity for drug authority employees.    


